
LAKE COUNTY ZONING NOTICE No. 7682 
 

WARREN TOWNSHIP  
 

The Lake County Zoning Board of Appeals has rescheduled a public hearing for a 
Conditional Use Permit application submitted by Ralph Hayward, Manager, Delaware 
Commons, LLC., record owner, for the purpose of establishing a Tavern. The hearing 
will be held on May 2, 2016, at 1:00 p.m. in the Warren-Newport Public Library, 224 N. 
O’Plaine Road, Gurnee, Illinois. 
 
The subject property is located at 34491 Old Walnut Circle, Gurnee, Illinois and 
contains approximately 1.41 acres. 
 
PIN 07-19-401-280 
 
This application is available for public examination at the office of the Lake County 
Zoning Board of Appeals, 500 W. Winchester Rd, Libertyville, Illinois. Project Manager, 
Eric Tooke (847) 377-2149. 
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Chairman 

 
 
 


